Special Thanks

Its About Time Committee and Comrades around the world like to
thank Bennie Harris for this great work on making the website a
great place to find out about the legacy of the BPP and the history
of struggle that we were involved in for many years.

| first met Bennie as a member of the East Oakland Chapter of the
BPP in 1968 under the leadership of Robert Bay. This brother is an
genuine he can fix anything with moving parts. He was in charge of
our printing press and printed all BPP info from booklets to posters,
every major event he printed the flyer's. This Brother is one of a
kind. During the Bobby Seale run for mayor in Oakland, he slept by
the press, printing from 14 to 18 hours a day, with very little help.

Now today he works endlessly on our website, let it be known as
Emory Douglas said he is an Genuine, and we love him for being
himself.

— Billy X




